COPY OF AIR LETTER

L1LOYIYS REGISTER ©OF SHIFPELNG

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

21st April, 1964

Dear Sirs,

S.8. "LANTAQO"

When this ship was at Port Said last month it
was reported that shell plating in way of frame 121
in 3rd strake below sheerstrake and frame 135 in
ond strake below sheerstrake was fractured.

Temporary repairs were effected at that time but
it has been recommended that permanent repairs be
ef fected on the completion of the ship's present voyage
and not later than the end of next month. Meanwhile,
class has been continued subject, inter alia, to this
matter receiving attention by that time.

I shall be glad to know what early arrangements
have been made for the Main Boiler Survey, due in
October last, to be held.

Yours faithfully,

c,c.ﬂ%j

Clerk to the
Classification Committee

Messrs. Pan Norse Steamship Co. S.A.,
c/o Wallem & Co. Ltd.,

Hong Kong & Shanghai Bank Building,
Post Box 40,

Viectoria,

HONG KONG




